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April Branch Highlights 
Hinckley Library 
Our spring programming session has wrapped up with improved attendance across events. This 
month, we welcomed 10 book club attendees, 6 LEGO club participants, and 32 storytime attendees. 
Weekly programs will resume in June, featuring Craft, Lego, Paper Airplane Building, and Storytime. 

 
Recently, storytime attendees planted corn and sunflower seeds after enjoying books and songs about 
gardening—a hands-on learning experience. 
We hosted our first Friends of the Hinckley Library meeting, where five members committed to 
supporting fundraising efforts for programming and facility improvements. 
Library stats: 

• 405 reference questions answered 
• 794 visitors 

Looking ahead, we are focusing on planning and promoting the Summer Discovery Program, a literacy 
challenge designed for all ages. This year's theme is "Color Your World," encouraging community 
members to explore their library and earn fun prizes. The program kicks off on June 1st. 
 
 

 
 


